20th May 2016

* 2 4 MAY 2016

SECEIVES BMSC

OPP LEAVER

Royal Mail Group

From the Chief Executive's Office
Our reference:1-3578673071

Councillor Howard Sykes MBE Room 343, Level 3 Civic Centre West Street OLDHAM OL1 1UL

Royal Mail Headquarters 100 Victoria Embankment LONDON EC4Y OHQ

Dear Cllr Sykes

Re: Disappearance of Royal Mail Postbox, Hillside Avenue, Shaw, Oldham OL2 8TW.

Thank you for your letter of 17th May addressed to Mike Newnham.

As part of the senior correspondence team I have been asked to make enquiries on your behalf. A full reply will follow once these have been completed.

Yours sincerely

Christine Drewitt

Chairman & Chief Executive Office





